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FW: FOI Request - Late Notification - Care Home Information - OUR REF: ATI 2018 
02 16 002 

From: FOI - Generic Email Account [mailto:FOl@pkc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 March 2018 12:33 
To:  
Subject: FOI Request - Late Notification - Care Home Information - OUR REF: ATI 2018 02 16 002 

Dear  

Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 
Request for Information - Care Home Information 

I refer to your request for information dated 15th February 2018 

ln terms of section 10(1) of the above legislation, Perth and Kinross Council are obliged to provide 
a response to your request not later than the twentieth working day after receipt of your 
request. This is known as the time for compliance which in this instance is 15th March 2018. 

The information you require is held across many departments of the Council and unfortunately I do 
not think we will be able to meet the 20 day deadline. I am sorry we will be unable to respond to you 
on time and I am hopeful we should be able to get back to you by the end of next week. Please 
accept my apologies for any inconvenience this delay may cause to you. 

ln the event that you are dissatisfied with the way in which Perth and Kinross Council has dealt 
with your request for information, you have a right to request the Council to review its decision. 
Please click here to view a copy of our information leaflet which explains the right of review. 

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of this letter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

1 



Your sincerely 

Information Officer 
Information Compliance Team 
Legal & Governance Services 
Corporate and Democratic Services 
2 High Street 
Perth 
PH1 5PH 

Telephone  

Securing the future ... - Improving services - Enhancing quality of 
life - Making best use of public resources. 

The information in this email is solely for the intended recipients. 

If you are not an intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy, 
or distribute its contents or use them in any way: please advise 
the sender immediately and delete this email. 

Perth & Kinross Council, Culture Perth and Kinross and T ACTRAN do not warrant that this email or any 
attachments are 
virus-free and does not accept any liability for any loss or damage 
resulting from any virus infection. Perth & Kinross Council may 
monitor or examine any emails received by its email system. 

The information contained in this email may not be the views of 
Perth & Kinross Council, Culture Perth and Kinross or T ACTRAN. 
It is possible for email to be falsified and the sender cannot be 
held responsible for the integrity of the information contained in it. 

Requests to Perth & Kinross Council under the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act should be directed to the Freedom of 
Information Team - email: foi@pkc.gov.uk 

General enquiries to Perth & Kinross Council should be made to 
enquiries@pkc.gov.uk or 01738 475000. 

General enquiries and requests under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 
to Culture Perth and Kinross should be made to 
enquiries@culturepk.org. uk or O 173 8 444949 

General enquiries to T ACTRAN should be made to 
info@tactran.gov.uk or 01738 475775. 

Securing the future ... - Improving services - Enhancing quality of 
life - Making best use of public resources. 
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